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A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthc are of Washington Provider Network 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Online and Printed Provider Directory Display Update 
(Marketplace) 

 
 

 
Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. (Molina), is providing this notification to our participating 
Marketplace network providers about a recent Washington State Office of Insurance Commission 
(OIC) order mandate.   
 
Effective immediately, any credentialed individual practitioner or Health Delivery Organization (HDO) 
previously omitted from either the online or print version of the Marketplace Provider Directory will be 
displayed. Per WAC 284-170-260 (1a): ‘The general public is able to view ALL of the current providers 
for each plan in the provider directory on the carrier's public website through a clearly identifiable link or 
tab and without creating or accessing an account or entering a policy number.’ 
 
What does this mean for you? 
In order for Molina to comply with WAC 284-170-260 (1a), any provider that is participating in the 
Marketplace network, will now be listed in the Marketplace Provider Online Directory (POD). If 
you need to make any updates to the provider data such as panel status or other required data, 
please email your requests to MHWProviderInfo@molinahealthcare.com .  Please note that this is 
only for the Marketplace network POD at this time. 
 
Thank you for your compliance and partnership to continue service to Molina Marketplace members. 
 
Questions about this fax? 
Please call Provider Services at (855) 322-4082 and someone will assist you. 
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